
Attention Parishioners
Welcome Back! We are happy to have you with us.

Please note that every reasonable precaution has 
been and will continue to be taken by the Diocese of 
Sault Ste. Marie to protect your health and safety.
However, there can be no guarantees of complete               
protection as there will always be risks of contracting 
viral infection through large gatherings.

Please do not enter the Church if you have a fever, 
feel ill or have been in contact with COVID-19                
positive person over the past two weeks.

Diocese of 
Sault Ste. Marie

Please wear             
a mask or                 

face covering 
(Mandatory)

Sanitize your                
hands upon entry.

Maintain                            
physical distancing 

at all times.

Please follow   
the directions   

of clergy, ushers 
and volunteers.

The Holy Water 
fonts will be empty.

There will be no   
collection during 

Mass. Please               
leave your offering 

in baskets at the                   
entrance / exit.


